
2024 

The Board of Deacons 

is sponsoring the annual 

Easter Lily Memorial & Honors 

Recognition Program 
 

A list of all memorials will 
will appear as an insert  
in the Easter Sunday bulletin 
 

           $15 per Memorial 
 

Monies received above actual cost of lilies  
will be added to the Deacon’s project fund 

 

All memorial information, including payment, must be 

submitted to the church office no later than 

Wednesday, March 20th 
(Over) 

 

Yes, I would like to participate in the 

2024 Easter Lily Memorial Program.  

(Please print clearly.) 

Name:___________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________ 

Daytime Phone: ______________________________________ 

In Memory or Honor of: _______________________________ 

_________________________________________________

_______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________ 

Donated by:   ______________________________________ 
(if different than name above) 

The cost is $15 per memorial. All memorial information, including payment, is 
due in the church office no later than Wednesday, March 20th. 

Lilies should be picked up as soon as possible after the Easter service from 
Deacons at the front of the church. Lilies not picked up will be delivered to our 
church members, or others in need, after the Easter Sunday service.: 

You Take ___________   Deacons Take ___________ 

Please contact Marion Yoder (307-514-3455) with questions. 

Cash: _____________  Check: _______________ 
(Please make checks out to First Presbyterian Church with “Lily” in the memo section.) 


